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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: March 10, 2025  
Re: DHS Faith -based security briefing / CalOES grant preparation information         

 

The Central California Intelligence Center (CCIC – part of the Sacramento region’s threat assessment center) 
is inviting faith-based community members to participate in a Department of Homeland Security 
presentation on the current threat environment facing religious organizations.  This presentation is 
scheduled for Tuesday, March 25 at 1:00 PM.  Pre-registration is not required.  A link to join the 
presentation can be found here .   

CalOES is encouraging organizations interested in applying for this year’s non-profit security grants 
to start planning their applications now.  Parishes and schools should sign up with CalOES to 
receive updated grant information and application webinar announcements.  CalOES has two 
email addresses to sign up for information about these grants.         

The Federal grant email address is:   
nonprofit.security.grant@caloes.ca.gov 
  
The State CalOES grant email address is:   
CSNSGP@caloes.ca.gov 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions ( gfaulkner@scd.org  - 916-733-0125 ).  
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